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REVENUE COMMISSIONER DWIGHT CARLISLE RESIGNS TO SERVE ON 
AUBURN UNIVERSITY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 
MONTGOMERY - Gov. Bob Riley today accepted the resignation of Alabama 
Department of Revenue Commissioner Dwight Carlisle.  Carlisle resigned today after 
being confirmed by the Alabama Senate to serve on the Auburn University Board of 
Trustees. 
 
"Dwight has been a valuable member of my Cabinet and has done a tremendous job of 
moving the Department of Revenue in the right direction," Riley said.  "I am thankful for 
his unselfish service and know he will be a great leader for Auburn University." 
 
Assistant Commissioner Cynthia Underwood will serve as Interim Commissioner of 
Revenue until a replacement for Carlisle is appointed. 
 
Along with Carlisle, the Alabama Senate also confirmed Gadsden city planner Charles 
Ball and Fayette elementary school principal Sarah Newton to the Auburn Board of 
Trustees. 
 
For more information, contact the Governor's Press Office at (334) 242-7150. 


